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June 13, 2023

Below are the responses to the questions that the Agency has received regarding this IFB:


Question 1: We understand the proposed team must be listed on the State’s approved “Fee/Specialty Agent” list. Our firm currently has one employee who is on that list. We have additional agents to provide this service that have not yet applied for the list. Our question is:
0. “Can we bid on this work with agents who are in progress of being pre-qualified?”
Response: No, all employees providing services must be on the approved Fee/Specialty Agent 		      list.

Questions 2: If “in progress” qualified staff are not acceptable, IDOT website shows approximately 6 weeks to receive approval to be placed on the list. Would IDOT consider extending the due date to allow for additional time to pre-qualify?
Response:  At this time, no.  

